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Celebrating 100 years 1912-2012

General Order # 989
                                                           February 2013   

Februrary 2013 Meeting

                           DATE:     Friday, February 15th, 2013
                   LOCATION:  Iron Workers Hall 195 Old Colony Ave.

                                     South Boston between Damrell & D Streets  

                                     Nearest Box 7237 Old Colony Ave & Damrell
                            TIME:       2000 Hours Meeting
                      PROGRAM:  Retired Brockton Chief of Department Kenneth 
                      Galligan, who will make a presentation on the fatal Strand

                      Theater Fire on March 10th, 1941 during which 13 Firefighters

                      were killed at the General Alarm on box 1311.
January 2013 Meeting

Members and Applicants enjoyed a wonderful presentation on the history of the Salem Fire Department presented by Jeff Brown. The program was well received.
February Meeting

This month retired Brockton Fire Chief Kenneth Galligan will deliver a presentation on the fateful Strand Theater fire which killed thirteen firefighters with-in the first 90 minutes of the fire. The first alarm was sounded from box 1311 at 12:38 AM and quickly escalated to a General Alarm. At the time of the fire the Brockton Fire Department operated 5 engine/hose companies, 3 ladder companies and a squad. This is a little known tragic fire in Massachusetts. Please make every effort to attend, and learn about this tragedy.
Good and Welfare
Like everything else in life, we the members are getting older. It is vital that the B.O.D is made aware of any sorrow or joy in a member’s life. With all the means of instant communications that we have access to, we should be able to get news on our members out in a prompt manner. 
Member Nelson Dionne is continuing to recuperating at home after major surgery.

Rest in Peace

Condolences to the following members on the loss of family members: 
Keith Flaherty, on the passing of his mother, Ruth G. Flaherty. 
Robert Leary, on the passing of his mother, Eleanor Leary.
David Akin, on the passing of his brother Jack. May their souls rest in peace.

Membership
Misters John McInnis, Jeff Crosby and Jack Smallwood, were voted into membership at the January Meeting. We hope that you will be active members of your Association. Please take a moment and introduce yourselves to these new members.
The names of Norman Stone, Theodore Cohen and Brian Belliveau will be presented at the February meeting. These 3 applicants have been interviewed and approved by the Board of Directors for your consideration for membership.
Weather Cancellation

It’s that time of year again, the leaves have fallen, the days are shorter, and soon the first snow fall will occur, fouling up the meeting nights! The meeting cancellation will be broadcast over Citywide Radio, Facebook, Twitter, along with e-mails being sent out. It is winter in New England!
Bus Trip
The B.O.D is considering a bus trip this June as a cap to our Centennial Year. This trip will head out to the Quaboag River area around the Palmer area and will combine fire buffing and rail fanning. The membership at the February meeting will be asked to vote on running the bus trip. More information on the trip can be found in this issue of the Line Box.
Reminders

· Meeting on Feb. 15th at 2000 hrs Iron Workers Hall. Presentation on the Brockton Strand Theater Fire
· Vote on operating a Bus Trip.
· Good & Welfare. Let the B.O.D know of any issues happy or sad with the membership.
By Order Of the President                                        Newsletter Editor

Alan Macdonald
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